Sent 10-15-2019

Subject: Sokiu Svente 2020 Nr.4 
 
Dear group directors and teachers, 
I hope that all are strenuously preparing for the Philadelphia Sokiu Svente/Folk Dance Festival. 
As I already mentioned in letter #2, registration closes on Nov. 1. By then all groups must have filled out the Artistic Director's registration form, even if you had already done that during the Dainava course. On the form you must indicate the exact number of groups and dancers, the name of the director and their email address. 
Please do not delay. After Nov. 1 forms will not be accepted. 
Good luck to all. 

Pagarbiai Jūsų 
Gintaras Grinkevičius
XVI Šokių Šventės meno vadovas
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